
Hot Off The Press 
to accompany Week 3 Newsletter  

$28 000  
We are incredibly excited to share 

with you this exciting news. 

Arianne, our wonderful AP 

completed this detailed application 

with permission from our P&C. 

We were successful ! 

This grant will be spent on the 

purchase and installation of 

equipment for the senior 

playground. Very much needed ! 

Northern Beaches Council 

Stronger Communities Fund 

WATCH THIS SPACE  

Photos are for visual 

representation only  

and equipment may 

differ. 



An extremely big congratulations and  well wishes to our Signing Choir who will be 

performing on Monday night in the Peninsula Community of Schools Music Festival. 

After seeing the practice, this performance is a show stopper ! With Wheeler Heights 

Public School students performing and signing along us, this is not to be missed. Tick-

ets available at the door 

Monday 8th August—commencing at 7pm $15 tickets 

I will be there representing out school alongside Matt, Sue.R and Sue.M (our fabulous 

choir staff) filming (if I am allowed) and wiping away my proud tears. Thank you to the 

parents who have already purchased tickets! See you there.   Donna.B 

For the first time ….. Let me present 


